
 

 

 
 
 

REACH (SVHC) Statement 
 

September 05, 2023 
 

Vitrohm Portuguesa is aware of our obligations under said regulation “REACH”. 

We hereby declare to the best of our knowledge, that there are no currently hazardous 

substances in our products nor even in packing materials, in a concentration above 0,1% 

by weight allowable limit. They all are in compliance with last 235 SVHCs on the current 

REACH candidate list update (14.06.2023), with commission regulation (EU) 2017/227, 

of 09 February 2017, amending annex XVII to regulation of European council 1907/2006 

Art. 33, dated 18 December 2006. 

Even for our products (resistors and packing materials) safety-datasheets are not 

available and not needed, we have collected, from our suppliers, safety-datasheets for 

all materials used in our resistors manufacturing processes. 

To reinforce our commitment with this regulation, we declare our products in the 

International material data system (www.mdsystem.com). This follows the high 

standards used in automotive industry. 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Manager, Technical & Innov Dept.  
 

 

Managing Director 

http://www.mdsystem.com/
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